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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Armstrong Road, Benwell Variation) Order 2017 
 

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
A new school ‘West Newcastle Academy’ is currently under construction on land to 
the south of Riverview Lodge and north of Pipe Track Lane. 
 
As part of this new development, it is proposed to introduce new waiting restrictions 
(double yellow lines) on Armstrong Road at the entrance to the school to keep the 
traffic flowing on Armstrong Road and to prevent obstructive parking. 
 
 
 


